
E rongo ana mātou te karanga o te Nōta, he mihi māhaki, he mihi maioha ki a 

koutou. 

The ‘he waka eke noa’ – pricing agriculture emissions workprogramme are coming to 

the North for 2 tailored hui over the next 2 weeks.  

Kaupapa 

The Government plans to introduce a farm-level levy on agricultural greenhouse gas 

emissions in Aotearoa New Zealand from 2025.It has released its proposals and 

feedback is being sought between 11 October and 18 November 2022.  

There are proposals that may impact you as a farmer, grower, business owner as 

well as collectively owned land. 

We are interested to hear from the community about the impact that this proposal will 

have on Māori. We also want to discuss any concerns and ideas you have about the 

proposal so that you are prepared, aware, and informed to respond in the form of a 

submission.  

Āhea 

The locations, times and dates of the hui are listed below: 

• 11:30 am Wednesday 9 November Kaitāia: Taipa Beach Resort, 22 Taipa 
Point, Taipa 

• 11:30 am Wednesday 16 November Paihia: Copthorne Hotel Bay of 
Islands, 1 Tau Henare Drive, Paihia 
 

Whakapā mai 

For capacity and catering reasons please rsvp by contacting  

naturalresourcepols@mpi.govt.nz 
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